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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that Loxdale will be celebrating Black History Week from Monday 7th October to 

Friday 11th October, as part of Black History Month. This week is being dedicated to recognising and honouring the 

rich cultural heritage and contributions of black individuals throughout history.  

This year, the national theme for Black History Month is ‘Reclaiming Narratives,’ and as a school, we will be focusing 

specifically on the contributions and experiences of the ‘Windrush’ Generation. 

Throughout the week, pupils will engage in a variety of activities designed to enhance their understanding and 

appreciation of Black history and culture.  

To end the week, we invite all pupils to dress up in colours associated with Black History on Friday 11th October. 

These colours will include black, green, red and yellow. This will be a vibrant and fun way to honour the diverse 

cultures within the Black community and within Loxdale Primary.  

We believe that Black History Week is an important opportunity for our pupils to learn about and celebrate the 

diversity that makes our community strong. We encourage you to discuss the significance of this week with your 

children and support them in participating fully in the activities. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Keeling and Mrs Dullat 

History and RE Leaders 
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